
 

 

 

 

 

We meet every Wednesday at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a 

dinner meeting.  

 

Weekly meeting 
@ 6 pm for 6:30pm   

Wednesday 11th September:  Energy Breakthrough Team -  

Eaglehawk Secondary College 

 
R.I. President – Stephanie Urchick  
District Governor –Michael Lapina  
District Vice Governor – Julie Mason 
 
eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com 
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 
www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 
ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966 
President – Alison Bacon 0417 562 952  
Secretary – John Jones 0419 113 065 
Bulletin – Geoff Adcock 0418 574 423 

 

Reminders and  

upcoming event 
 

Sept 11 
Energy Breakthrough Team 
Eaglehawk Secondary College 
 
Sept 18 
Service Above Self Night 
Club Board Meeting 
 
Sept 25 
Cr. Andrea Metcalf, Mayor - CGB 
 
Oct 2 
Service Above Self Night 
 
October 4 Trivia Night 
 
Great Stupa Vegecareian  
Saturday 5th October (tbc) 
 
 
DG Michael Lapina - Official Club Visit 
16th October 2024. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

September:  
Happy Birthday to 

14
th

 Mary Cuneen  

Attachments this week: 
1. Trivia night Flyer 

2. Great Grange Raffle Flyer 
 

Program for 11/9/24 The Energy Breakthrough 

Team – Eaglehawk Secondary College. 

 

Last Week 

A number of reports about various activities were presented. 

The Walk for Dad was a great success with many people participating and over 
$4 000 was raised with funds going to support prostate cancer.   

Participants travelled from far and wide. 
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Rotarian Lynne Cooper was busy on the ABC on Thursday talking about her book, The Mystery Medal with the first 
edition selling out. 

Tim Watts reported on the Youth activities. The Prep School Packs will see Kylie Campbell organising this year’s 
allocations, while Tim will be looking after the rollout of Marvellous Miles in Greater Bendigo. 

PP Eric is working on a Polio Walk 19th or 20th October remembering that October is the Rotary Polio Month. 

The Great Aussie Camping Swap meet is in the planning phase, with the site selection being made. Contact is to be 
made with CGB Events Coordinator, and flyers are being designed. 

 

President’s Report – Bulletin 04/9/24 

A great meeting this week – there is a great deal happening in 
the club and all sub-committees are working towards fine tuning 
their areas of responsibility. 

We had a snippet of what it’s going to be like at the Trivia Night 
– a mini trivia quiz on song titles – too easy some say, so we’ll 
have to see what we can come up with for next week. 

With the Great Grange Raffle and the Trivia Night flyers now on 
all forms of the clubs social media it’s all steam ahead with 
these two events.  The trivia night has already attracted a 
booking from another rotary club – so come on team Eaglehawk 
– let’s get those tables organised and make sure the night is 
one we’ll remember. 

The Public Image team were hard at it planning how to best 
support our club endeavours and Rotarian Geoff Adcock was 
booked as the guest for interview on Phoenix FM early 
Thursday morning.  Well done Geoff, you did a great job 
promoting our club and the special efforts that we’ve got 
planned over the next couple of months. 

Whilst on the topic of the Trivia Night – many businesses in 
Eaglehawk had earlier committed to support the previously 
postponed trivia night.  It’s absolutely brilliant that all of those 
businesses have agreed to continue that support and have 
committed to providing many prizes for us to use throughout the 
night of our newly scheduled event.  As we all know, many 
businesses have had a pretty rough time of it over the last few 
years, so for our club to be supported in this way means a lot.  
The best way for our members to thank those who support us 
like this is to support them.  So here is a list of the businesses 
that are sponsoring our Trivia Night, please put them high on 
your ‘go to’ list when you are next out shopping. 

A reminder that Guest Speakers will be booked for our club 
meetings that are on the 2nd and 4th Wednesday of each month.  
The alternating weeks of 1st and 3rd Wednesday will be ‘Service 
Above Self’ Nights.  And an opportunity for a social event is 
when we have a 5th Wednesday in the month – so who is going 
to organise the January and April social events?  Let us know 
what you have planned!  

President Alison 

 

• Why did the author get married? She found Mr. 
Write. 

• Why don't skeletons skydive? They don't have 
the guts to do it. 

• Where do cucumbers go on date night? The 
salad bar. 

• Did you hear about the pine tree that got a 
timeout? It was being knotty. 

• What do you say to a cow that gets in your 
way? “Moooo-ve!” 

• Where do cows get their clothes? From cattle-
logs. 

• What kind of socks should you buy a bear? 
None. They prefer to go barefoot. 

• How do honeybees get to school? On the 
buzz. 

• Why did Darth Vader go to the dermatologist? 
He had Star Warts. 

• Did you hear about the light that got arrested? 
It went to prism. 

• I'm obsessed with telling airport jokes. My 
doctor says it's a terminal problem 
 

 

Two Birds Blue 

Borough Coffee Crema 

Subway 

Our Sweet Indulgence 

NKB Hair & Lash 

Trash Cult 

Fitzpatrick’s Timber & Hardware 

Kindness Society  

Meat Matters 

Eaglehawk Beauty 

Heath Lyons Jewellers 

EUFS Dispensary  

Grant Rule Menswear 

Boneless Barbershop 

John’s Original Flowers 

Divine Tattoo Studio 



Check out the 1982 Boort v Wycheproof Grand Final with PDG and PP Ron Payne  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=glzUekhv6VE 

 

Submission of information for the bulletin should be to the bulletin email address of 

eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com or alternately to gad89338@icloud.com 

 

Club Runner Mobile App 

Stay Connected with Our Club and District using the Club Runner Mobile App.    Check it out by selecting this link. If 

an ad appears just select the skip it button. Need help installing the app, check with Alison or Geoff or any of the other 

tech savvy members 

Back Packs 4 Kids 

Don’t forget Lynne Cooper has kindly offered to co-ordinate donations of clothing, toys if members would like to 

contribute. 

 WhatsApp 

President Alison has set up a club WhatsApp to enable a quick communication between and to club members. 
 

Reminders 

Jen Sanderson requests that if members know of any suitable speakers they let her know by text or email with the 
details. 

A reminder from John Jones that the Grange wine raffle has opened, this year it is 10+1. Tickets 
strictly limited to 200 at $200 each. The 10 vintages are from 2011 to 2020 plus the 2010 vintage. 
The value is around $10 000 for this unique collection. You can get your (or your syndicates) ticket 
at www.raffletix.com.au/greatgrange2024. The raffle will be drawn at 7:00 pm on November 6 at the 
California Mechanics Institute, 8-12 School Street, California Gully, 3556. Any enquiries should be 
directed to John Jones. Remember all proceeds will benefit the Rotary Club of Eaglehawk’s local 
and international projects.  Use the QR code to access ticket purchases from RaffleTix. 

 

Want to know the latest Eaglehawk RC news:  

https://eaglehawkrotary.org.au/ 

https://www.facebook.com/EaglehawkRotaryClub 

https://www.instagram.com/eaglehawkrotary/ 

https://twitter.com/EaglehawkRotary     
 

 

More pics from The Walk For Dad event. 
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